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September 6, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians;

All grade 9 students (and all new students) are asked to bring $30.00 for a caution
fee. This fee covers the loss of a lock, a library book or textbook repaired, etc. This
fee will be returned once the student graduates or transfers out of the school (if it
was not used.)

Cheques are made payable to Elton Collegiate, cash or e-transfer.

E-transfer instructions — eltoncoll@rrsd.mb.ca, please make sure to put the
student’s name and what the funds are for. Example:

Tracy Leitch

Caution Fee

If you have questions, please call 728-7676.

Mark Geekie
Principal
Elton Collegiate



